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Gift Ideas

Edible gifts
Ice Cider made from heirloom apples ... can you think of any-

thing more appropriate or delicious to serve with a warm apple
crisp, apple cake or a nice wedge of cheddar cheese? Eleanor and
Albert Leger, founders of Eden Ice Cider, produce a rich full-bod-
ied ice cider from their apple orchards where they grow both
sweet and sour heirloom varietals. A 375 ml bottle is made from
more than 8 pounds of apples. They offer eight ice cider options
including honeycrisp, as well as a smaller 187 ml limited release
Brandy Barrel Heirloom Blend Ice Cider. 

I met Brenda "Blondie" Coffman at last year's South Beach
Wine & Food Festival. One bite of her buttercream-iced cookies
and her s'mores bars transported me to cookie nirvana. I gave my
sweet-toothed father a gift of the Blondie's Cookies cookie-of-
the-month club and it quickly became his favorite gift. The beau-
ty of this gift is that you choose how many months_from 1 to
12_and the cookies are different each month so you never get
tired of the assortment. Each from-scratch cookie is individually
wrapped and can be frozen. 

Kitchen essentials
The Cuisinart egg cooker changed my egg- eating life. Sure I

can boil a soft-boiled egg but sometimes it's more cooked than I
like it, especially if I get busy doing something else while I'm boil-
ing the eggs. But this Egg Central uses steam to cook the eggs
which also makes them easy to peel as the steam prevents the
shell from sticking to the white- just make sure to load them with
the smaller point of the egg facing down. All I have to do is crack
it under cold running water and the shell literally slips off. The
Egg Central also comes with attachments for poached eggs and

omelets. The brainchild of John Pittner who owns a kitchen shop
in Mount Pleasant, South Carolina, this acacia-wood cutting
board is made with a slight concave center that holds exactly 1
cup of liquid. It also has heavy-duty silicone treads on each corner
so that the board won't slip on your counter - especially helpful
when carving. — AP

This photo shows Blondie’s Cookies and a bottle of Eden Heirloom Blend Ice Cider. Photo shows mini chocolate pecan pies at the Institute of Culinary Education in New York.

This photo shows the Egg Central by Cuisinart in New York.

This photo shows the Acacia Concave Grilling and Carving Board in New York.This photo shows Sukeno Donut Socks.


